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“Multihazard Design of the Building Envelope:  Important 
Considerations of Wind and Seismic Interaction with Blast 

Requirements, and Approaches for Efficient Designs” 
Aldo McKay, P.E.  

from Protection Engineering Consultants 

This presentation will provide architects, engineers, and construction professionals with an 
overview of key factors to consider when designing building envelope components against 
wind, seismic and blast loads.. The presentation will present case studies with real situations 
that may be encountered in the design of curtainwall, storefronts and other façade 
components and will provide “lessons-learned” recommendations on how to effectively deal 
with or avoid problems. “Typical approaches” for designing envelope components will be 
illustrated, and an effective process for specifying, reviewing and approving delegated design 
items will be discussed. The presentation will also discuss the use of advanced engineering 
tools and how they may be used to improve your design.  Attendees will also be exposed to 
government and industry criteria and how they may be applied to different types of 
buildings.  

Aldo McKay has 14 years of experience in the fields of security and 

protection engineering, including blast-resistant design and analysis 

of structures, progressive collapse analysis and mitigation concept 

development, and vulnerability assessment of civilian and 

government facilities. Aldo regularly manages numerous design 

projects supporting DoD facilities subject to the requirements of 

UFC 4-010-01, and he has expertise in the design of structural and 

architectural components such as window systems and supporting 

elements for those facilities. Aldo also currently manages research 

projects investigating structural system performance for steel structures subjected to large 

blast loads.  Aldo earned a bachelor’s degree in engineering from John Brown University and 

a Master of Science degree in Structural Engineering from the University of Texas at San 

Antonio. 

 Thank you to this month’s meeting sponsor:   Jackie Brown – Senior Field Engineer 

Cell (817)304-5259 

jacqueline.brown@hilti.com 

www.us.hilti.com/engineering  

Meeting Info 

Date:  Tuesday,  

 April 19, 2016         

 
Doors Open:  11:30 am  
Lunch Starts:  11:45 am  
Program:  12:00- 1:00pm 

 

Location: 

Maggiano’s Little Italy 

205 North Park Center 

Dallas, TX 

 

Pricing: 

• Member Lunch Presentation    

(1.0 PDH) – $25.00 (USD) 

•  Non-Member Lunch Presentation 

(1.0 PDH) – $35.00 (USD) 

•  Member Presentation Only,       

No meal (1.0 PDH) – Free  

¶Non-Member Presentation Only, 

No meal (1.0 PDH) – $10.00 (USD) 

•  Student Lunch Presentation Only 

(1.0 PDH) – $10.00 (USD) 

 

*Late registrants will incur a $5.00 

additional fee 

Reservations 

Please register by 1:00 pm on 

Monday, April 18, 2016.   

*Limited walk-ins available. 

Click Here to register on-line.  

Cancellations must be made by 

mailto:jacqueline.brown@hilti.com
http://www.us.hilti.com/engineering
http://seaotdallas.org/page-1497501
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President’s Message 
By Asma Momin, PE 
 

I like to start with a toast: 

“Here's to the crazy ones. The misfits. The rebels. The troublemakers. The round pegs in the 

square holes. The ones who see things differently. They're not fond of rules. And they have no 

respect for the status quo. You can quote them, disagree with them, glorify or vilify them. About 

the only thing you can't do is ignore them. Because they change things. They push the human 

race forward. And while some may see them as the crazy ones, we see genius. Because the 

people who are crazy enough to think they can change the world, are the ones who do.” Rob 

Siltanen, chairman and chief creative officer at Siltanen & Partners. 

I love this quote and hope it inspires you. Spring is the season to plant seeds, the season of birth 

and new beginnings.  This spring, I want to challenge you to take a step towards your dreams, the 

ones you don’t share with people, the ones that may not be a guaranteed success. I want you to 

take the leap of faith in yourself. Turn your heads from the naysayers and takes step towards 

making it happen. I believe everyone has a little crazy in them.  Show the world yours—the good 

crazy! 

Speaking of dreams, I have some news for you.  We have a date and venue set for the banquet 

this year!  This year’s banquet will be held on Saturday, November 5th at Brookhaven Country 

Club.  Mark your calendars! Denny O’Connell and his team have been working hard to get the 

date and location finalized, and I would like to take this opportunity to thank them. I expect to 

see you there showing off your “crazy moves” on the dance floor. 

We have asked for feedback, and I have heard lots of great ideas! Now, I want to hear how you 

are going to help us make it happen. Brad Cheshire, chairs our Technical Activities committee is 

looking for ideas for topics. Speak with him, ask him how you can help. If you want to volunteer 

for something else, our contacts are on the last page of the newsletter. We would love to hear 

from you. This year, we have had people step up and volunteer and people that have asked to 

volunteer.  Cheers to them and all our past volunteers!  I want to build on this momentum so it will last long after my term as the president! 

We are always looking for visionaries that are willing to volunteer for a cause greater than their own and can promote our profession above 

any special interest.                  

While I am writing this, there is a song playing in the background.   

“Hope when the moment comes, you'll say 

I, I did it all 
I, I did it all 
I owned every second that this world could give 
I saw so many places, the things that I did 
With every broken bone, I swear I lived” 

-One Republic, “I lived”. 

See you at the next meeting. 

Wishing your all the best, 

Asma 

Upcoming Events 

Next chapter meetings:  

May 17, 2016 

Construction and the Texas 

Economy  

Laila Assine 

 

June 21, 2016 

ACI 301 Specifications for 

Structural Concrete for Buildings  

Jim Cornell 

 

Industry Events: 

 

New NCSEA Structural 

Engineering Summit 

Disney’s Contemporary Resort 

Orlando, FL 

Sept 14 – Sept 17, 2016 

Click Here 

 

DFW Decking Conference 

hosted by HILTI 

Construction Education 

Foundation 

1401 Royal Ln, Dallas, TX 

Click Here 

 

 

REMINDER 

Renew your membership 

today at www.seaot.org. 

 

WEBSITE 

Check out SEAoT Dallas 

Chapter 

www.seaotdallas.org 
 

http://www.goodreads.com/author/show/14907567.Rob_Siltanen
http://www.goodreads.com/author/show/14907567.Rob_Siltanen
http://www.ncsea.com/meetings/annualconference/
https://www.regonline.com/builder/site/Default.aspx?EventID=1830453
http://www.seaot.org/
http://www.seaotdallas.org/
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Sponsors 

The Dallas Chapter of SEAoT would like to thank all of the advertisers that have contributed to the newsletter.  We appreciate your 

support. 

You may support SEAoT by advertising in the newsletter.  Space is available to structural engineering firms, vendors and suppliers 

starting at $125.00 for one year of advertisement (8 newsletters).  If interested, please contact David Parkin at (214) 221-2220 or via 

e-mail at dparkin@ppoinc.net. 

  

mailto:dparkin@ppoinc.net
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Chapter Positions: 
President Asma Momin, PE (469) 206-7100 asma798@sbcglobal.net 

Vice President Jennifer Ray, PE (972) 403-5995 jennifer.ray@hilti.com 

Secretary Amal Ahmed, PE (972) 854-8863 aahmed@ellisongage.com 

Treasurer William (Bill) Light (972) 567-9430 light.bill@us.sika.com 

Past President John Turner, PE (214) 862-6615 jturner@wje.com   

 

Chapter Director David Barrett, PE (214) 221-2220 dbarrett@rlginc.com  

Chapter Director Brad Russell, PE (214) 739-8100 brad@brarchitects.com  

Chapter Director Lucas Ponce, PE (469) 310-2860 lponce@ponce-fuess.com  

Membership Kyle Millemon, PE (214) 522-3900 kyle.millemon@stantec.com  

Technical Activities Brad Cheshire, PE (214) 522-3900 bcheshire@pagethink.com   

Social Denny O’Connell (214) 637-1444 denny.oconnell@permapier.com  

Web Page, Computer App. John Turner, PE (214) 862-6615 jturner@wje.com  

Newsletter Editor Amal Ahmed, PE (972) 854-8863 aahmed@ellisongage.com  

Advertisement David Parkin, PE (214) 221-2220 dparkin@ppoinc.net  

Scholarship Kerry Lee (469) 429-9000 klee@architecturalengineers.com  

State Directors from the Chapter Asma Momin, PE 

 John Turner, PE 

 Lucas Ponce, PE (alternate)  

 

Selected State Positions: 
State President Kerry Lee, PE 

Secretary William (Whit) Smith, PE 

Treasurer Robert Lanser, PE 

Past President Lee Walden, PE 

Executive Director Liz Stansfeld 

 

 

   SEAoT 

Dallas Chapter 

P.O. Box 23 

Addison, TX 75001 
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